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         April 2018 
 

Christ is risen! 
 

Events to Watch for This 
Month 

 
The Okanagan Christian 
Men's Choir will be joining us 
for worship on Sunday, April 
15.  They are directed by Debi 
Johnson and accompanied by 
Lorraine Cameron.  The 
Okanagan Christian Men's 
Choir are based in 
Summerland.  They have been 
here before, and those who 
have heard them can attest to 
their strong and inspiring 
sound, making our Sunday 
service that much more 
meaningful.  Don't miss it! 
 
 
 
The ORLC Yard and Bake 
Sale will take place on 
Saturday, April 21 from 8:00 
a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  This is our 
first fundraiser of the year.  We 
are looking for people to help 
setup, price items, help on sale 
day, and/or cleanup.  Please 
help out in whatever way you 
can.  Use the signup sheet in 
the signup binder by the office 
door to indicate in which 
capacities you are willing to 
help. 
 

We are also looking for donated 
items to sell.  Please drop your 
items by the church by Friday, 
April 20, or call Darryl Jones for 
pick up. 
 
We are also looking for baking.  
The baking usually sells very 
well, so please consider 
donating some to the bake sale 
portion of the day. 
 
 
 
The Wednesday Bible Study 
and Fellowship will resume on 
April 11, from 12:00.  We will be 
wrapping up the book of 
Ezekiel and then discussing 
which book of the Bible we 
should study next.  You are 
welcome to drop by and check 
out the study, even if you 
missed previous sessions.  We 
spend the Noon to 12:30 period 
in fellowship over bag lunches 
and shared dessert.  The study 
itself goes from 12:30 to 2:00. 


